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27th June, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
You will shortly be receiving the letter we send out every year inviting you in to come in and watch a video 
which we show to your children.  This is a normal part of our PSCHE programme.  There is always an 
opportunity to ask questions so that you are clear about the content.  
 
I am sure you will be aware that from September 2020 there will be the introduction of Relationships and 
Sex Education. As a school we will be arranging a meeting for parents interested in finding out more and 
what, if any, changes there may be from September 2020.  Many of you will know Teyba Shah, one of our 
governors who will be leading on this, working closely with staff and interested parents. 
 
In the meantime, there will be no changes to what we have done every year and is part of what Luton 
Local Authority have approved, with many schools doing the same.  Please be reassured that it is our 
intention to work closely together so that the views of our school communities are listened to and taken 
into consideration. 
 
We are aiming for the meeting to take place early September 2019. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 
Sharon Flowers 
Headteacher 
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